
Santa	Cruz	Bowls	Quarterly	Meeting	
October	13,	2016	

	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	president,	Dave	Sievert	and	a	quorum	was	met.		Minutes	from	the	
July	14th	meeting	were	approved.	
Treasurer,	Dave	Witte	read	his	report.	
	
Old	Business	
	
The	cleaning	schedule	was	passed	for	sign-ups.		
The	Carmel	Jaws	tournament	will	be	next	Tuesday,	October	18th	here	in	Santa	Cruz.		The	first	draw	will	
be	at	9:30	and	the	afternoon	draw	will	be	at	1:00.		Wear	either	whites	or	club	colors.		Bring	your	own	
lunch.	
The	Wednesday	Twilight	Bowls	program	was	very	popular	and	successful.		It	was	advertised	in	the	Good	
Times	which	seemed	to	reach	a	good	number	of	people.		We	will	pursue	this	event	next	year.	
The	club’s	Singles	Tournament	is	over.		Leslie	McGarvey	was	the	winner.		Aumao	was	runner	up	and	Rod	
Atchinson	came	in	third.		Congratulations	to	all!	
Club	sponsorships	will	be	discussed	further	at	a	later	date.	
It	was	voted	and	approved	that	anyone	under	30	years	of	age	can	get	half	price	annual	memberships.	
We	are	checking	our	insurance	policy	concerning	underage	kids	playing	at	the	club.	
Winter	hours	go	into	affect	starting	November	1st.		All	draws	will	then	start	at	12:30PM.			
	
New	Business	
	
Our	new	members	are:	
	 Lawrence	Quill	
	 Dave	Dill	
	 Dick	and	Jenny	Brundle	
The	nominating	committee	for	next	year’s	officers	are	Leslie	McGarvey,	John	Lyons,	and	Peter	Blacklock.	
The	Coastal	Watershed	Council	wanted	us	to	know	that	they	are	promoting	a	tree	walk	with	Leslie	
Keedy,	the	city	arborist,	later	in	October.		Also,	they	are	promoting	a	fly	fishing	class	in	the	park	in	
November.	
The	Veteran’s	Day	celebration	will	be	November	10th.	
The	Holiday	Party	will	be	Sunday,	December	18th	at	4:30.		Cost	will	be	$10.	
The	next	annual	meeting	will	be	December	15th	at	2:30.	
The	meeting	was	adjourned.	
	
	
Respectfully	submitted	by	Leslie	McGarvey.	


